
2026 
S0UTH CENTRAL 

TEXAS (REGION L) 
REGIONAL 

WATER PLAN

The Region L 2026 Initially 
Prepared Regional Water 
Plan (IPP), developed with 
funding assistance from the 
Texas Water Development 
Board, is now available for 
public review and comment.

If you have any questions, please contact Caye Castillo at 
ccastillo@sariverauthority.org and (210) 302-4258.

Comments from the public regarding the IPP may 
be submitted until July 20, 2025, to Region L:

Via Mail:
San Antonio River Authority

Caye Castillo
100 E Guenther St.

San Antonio, TX 78204

Via Email: 
ccastillo@sariverauthority.org

Scan QR Code to view the IPP
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